COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th November 2006

Question No 13
Question: Cllr K. Warren
"To ask the Manager if he’s in agreement in connection with the need to provide an additional bin at the new bus stop on Ballycullen Avenue opposite the Speaker Connolly Pub in Firhouse, given the fact that Dublin Bus 
recently provided a new bus shelter at this location, and to state specifically when he will be in a position to provide such a bin, and if he will make a statement on the matter.”

Reply:
The location referred to will be included in the programme for installation of new litter bins.  
As recently notified to all the elected members, litter bins are not being installed at the present time pending conclusion of a review process with staff.  A bin will be installed at this location once this issue has been resolved and litter bin installations resume.

